
Dear Parent, 

We are excited to announce that we now offer a new online payment system called PaySchools Central. 
PaySchools Central provides all parents in our district with an easy way to pay for nearly every school 
expense: student fees, technology fees, class fees (once assessed) and optional fees such as 
transportation fees, activity passes, and prom tickets, all in one place. This can all be done in the 
convenience of your own home through an easy-to-use online portal: 

www.payschoolscentral.com. or while on the go with a convenient mobile app, 

available for download here:

The PaySchools Central parent portal is easily accessible. Simply visit www.payschoolscentral.com to 
create your account. 

Creating a PaySchools Central account is easy, quick and free! Simply add your child to the system using 
their student ID number (ID number is located in Final Forms) and some other basic information. Next, the 
system will take you through a step-by-step registration process. Once your account is created, you will find 
a variety of features that will make the management of your student’s fees easier. Registration instructions 
will be sent via Final Forms.

Fees payed online will not incur any convenience or processing fees.

** At this time, PaySchools Central will not be utilized for managing Student Lunch Accounts. Information 
for Student Lunch Accounts can be accessed by navigating to Food Service>Pay Online from the Western 
Brown Home Page (wb.k12.oh.us)
         
We are pleased to offer our parents a streamlined online payment system that will provide you with a faster, 
easier, and more convenient option for paying school fees for your family. For further questions regarding 
PaySchools Central, contact your student's building secretary. PaySchools may also be reached for support 
at the contact information listed below.

CHECK OUT OUR NEW FEATURES

Email: psc_help@payschools.com           Phone: 1-877-393-6628




